
Boil Water Notice Rescinded
Septernber 18, 2020

on September 15, 2020, the Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality required the south Ellis County water supply corp. public
water system,0 7000 43, to issue a Boil water Notice to inform
customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions which
occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this
public water system was required to be boiled prior to use for
drinking water or human consumption purposes.

customers served by the 77 well which includes service
Address's located, Hwy 34, Hamby Rd, Upchurch Rd, College,
Seay Rd., Stafford, George Scott Blvd., Hamrock, Arthur, Dale
Acres, Mike Rd. Morgan Rd, Joanna t n, Dilworth, Harris Rd,
Rosson Rd, Cosby Rd, Lowell Rd., Hooser Rd., FM GG7, White
Rock, Dianna L1arn, Schield, NWCR 442A,4425,4340 and 4170,
Wray Rd., Majors Rd., W. Hwy 22, N S08 (Merrens), Richland Bend,
S. FM 308 and Marble Ln.

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions
to restore the quality of the water distributed by this public water
system used for drinking water or human consumption purposes
and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that indicate
that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of
September 18,2020.

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact
South Ellis County WSC at 972-483-6885 during regular business
hours. After hours call 469-570-5818.

If a customer, individual, or employee wishes to contact TCEQ
executive director, please call (512) 239-4691


